EDB Committee

From: Elizabeth Mcdonald <sweettreats808@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 1:47 PM

To: EDB Committee

Subject: Wailuku civic complex

Aloha.

| am off island and unable to attend the hearing on this project.
It is completely unnecessary to helping the sustainably of Maui as a community.
We need more homes and less shopping areas.

| also think there should be a complete moratorium on new construction projects of a commercial nature until the
empty units all over Kahului/Lahaina/Wailuku are being utilized.

Thanks

Elizabeth (Betty) McDonald
Owner/Pastry Chef

B3 "A Beach Bunny Bakery"
b3abeachbunnybakery.com
(808)866-8930



